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Newsletter 

Preschool And York Road 
Nursery 

Thurs 7th Mar World book day 

Mon 11th Mar Chicks arriving 

Fri 15th Mar Comic Relief      
details to follow  

Fri 29th Mar Good Friday 

Diary Dates 

 
 
 
 

 

Welcome back after half 
term. The children were all 
smiles on their return to Pre-
School and we are looking 
forward to some fun activi-
ties over the coming weeks.  

 

 
 

One of our parents is expecting a baby and mum would really appreciate 

any pre-loved clothes in good condition for the new baby. If you have any 

please could you give  these to your child’s keyworker. Thank you 

 Sign of the week 

 

 

 

To play 

 

Parent Consultations will begin 

Thursday 14th March. Your child’s   

keyworker will have a consultation 

sheet for you to sign up. You can 

choose a time between                 

3.45 - 6.45pm. This will be an oppor-

tunity for you to chat to your child’s 

keyworker about how your child is 

getting on, or settled in. This will be 

a zoom or a telephone call. Please 

speak to your child’s keyworker to book a time.  

Preschool will also have consultations from March 11th. Pre-

school consultations will take place  face to face between        

12.30 -3.30pm. Pippa will be in touch. 

Forest School 

Barn Owls will be going to the woods for their 4 fun forest 
school sessions, beginning Wednesday 6th March, then 13th 
March, 20th March and 27th March.                                                                 
We are not quite into spring yet so it will still probably be cold. 
Please wrap up your child warmly. There is no need for a snack 
as we will have treat in the woods. Barn Owls have a lot to look 
forward to as they learn  about 
keeping safe in the woods,   
explore, play games, build 
dens, look for mini beasts and 
enjoy toasting  marshmallows 
on an open fire. 

Governor  Vacancy 

We still have parent governor    

vacancies, if you are interested and 

would like more information. 

Please email  the headteacher    

Diane.   

head@yorkroad.herts.sch.uk 

General 

Week of  March 11th, we will be having a BIG PLASTIC COUNT      

Details to follow 

York road Autism Colour Walk         

Tuesday 26th March 10.30am 

Sponsor forms and further details to  

follow 


